Chow Cheung Fat (6A)

Too much spent on hiring actors


I am writing in response to the article “Actors, directors urged to take pay cut to boost film industry” (South China Morning Post, March 3).


Reducing the actors’ fees can help boost the local film scene. There were only a few large-scale productions last year, such as Kung Fu Hustle and 2046. 


I think this is mainly because Hong Kong movies put too much emphasis on actors.


The producers usually sign up famous actors who charge a lot. There’s not enough money left to spend on the production process.


Companies should invest more in movies, not the actors. On the other hand, Hong Kong people should be responsible and not buy pirated VCDs or DVDs.


Some say that local films are rubbish. I do not agree.


If we put in the effort, we can produce films like Titanic too.
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